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My purpose here is to provide a full account of what I see 
as the relationship between pornography, women and the law. 
The motivation for my project is what I see as a connection 
between the law and pornography with respect to crimes 
specifically victimizing women. I begin with a discussion 
of metaphysical understandings of the acquisition of ideas 
and the creation of individual identity, relying on the 
work of David Hume and Charles Taylor, respectively. I 
argue that the views of these two philosophers are 
surprisingly compatible with regard to telling a story 
about identity that depends on experience in the world and 
with other people. I take this to lead naturally into 
Jennifer Nedelsky’s work on relational autonomy; given our 
situatedness and dialogical constitution, it is not 
inconsistent to suggest that traditional ideas of autonomy 
as independence are incoherent. Of special interest to me 
is what a relationally dependent individual means both in 
discussions of pornography and within the context of 
Canadian law. I rely on the work of Catherine MacKinnon to 
fill out my understanding of pornography, concluding that 
her work demands the inclusion of the perspective of women 
in the formation of law, especially laws concerning sex and 
sexuality. While Taylor’s idea of recognition highlights 
the process of oppression that pornography supports, in its 
support of autonomy as relational, Taylor also gives us a 
means to transform law and societal values and to move 
forward. I am committed here to a view of law as a tool for 
progress and for transformation and I look to Supreme Court 
case R. v. Ewanchuk (1999) to support my view. Law can, 
simultaneously, be something that reflects societal values 
and also be something that helps to change them. I argue, 
then, that we ought to be attentive to the shaping aspect 
of the law in order that we might design laws that truly 
respect the autonomy and dignity of all citizens and do not 
just fulfill this function from one point of view. 


